
 
A Spiritual/Cultural gathering at the spiritual land base of the Puu Honua   

      PUU HONUA O HONAUNAU 
      HONAUNAU, KONA, HAWAII 
             April 18-20, 2008 
 

The Temple of Lono humbly invites you to return to your spiritual land base 
of the Puu Honua. Here on Hawaii Island is Puu Honua O Honaunau. 

We gather to help ourselves reconnect to the spiritual foundation of the 
Hawaiian People, to our common ancestral roots, and the Kuleana of Malama 
Aina, Malama Ke Kai, Malama Ko Kino. 
 We have extended this invitation to a very diverse cross section of our 
community. We welcome Spiritual/Cultural Practitioners, Educators and or any 
other organization, group or individual to share their information or point of view 
they feel may contribute and enhance our discussions as a whole.  
 We encourage you to come and listen with an open mind, see each other as 
family, as Ohana, and to participate in all discussions. Whether we agree or 
disagree with the presentation, we must afford each other the opportunity to be 
heard.  
 To accommodate those who have particular information (Pamplets, Flyers, 
etc.) regarding their groups political, cultural and civic identities, etc. we will not 
only want you to make a presentation but we will also be setting up an area open 
for several hours a day for their distribution. 

So bring your family, your Mana’o, your Aloha. Don’t forget your camping 
gear, we’ll be there for three days and two nights. Special accommodations have 
been made for Kupuna and others that may not be comfortable at the beach up the 
hill at Hale Na Opi’o. 

 The Temple of Lono is your host and facilitator so please keep in mind that 
we are on sacred grounds. Come and go in peace. 

 
Feel free to contact: Temple of Lono at 938-9994 or 479-4393 


